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In the month of May we had 3,395 views of the website, this is lower than
the 4,078 views in April 2024. Total visitors to the website was 1,067 which
is also down from 1,356. The highest number of views last month were:

• Home (296 views)
• Script/Slides (63 views)
• Study - Business meeting practices (53 views)
• Contact list (49 views)
Tony A’s 12 Steps (44 views)

The views listed above are for the month of May 2024. Additions to the site
in the last 30 days; Reports of the previous 12 months page, GC Elections
Minutes, Vote: Names and Images in the Daily Script, SMR Business
Meeting Content Survey, Vote: Clarification of Contact List Policies.

Look for a Website survey that will be coming soon asking for ideas,
improvements, & additions to our current website and usage.

As newly elected webservant I hope to provide support to all SMR
members requesting information, postings for meetings, resources, and
events on the ACA Morning site.

In service,

Staci W.
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